
From:
To: LocalPlan (GC)
Subject: RE: consultation response greater cambridge local plan re site submission Heydon End ref. no.47352
Date: 13 December 2021 16:58:22

Dear Maxine,
I did have slight addition to my submission, under facilities and services I mentioned some
local employment opportunities but neglected to mention the fact that Orchard Farm, the
Bayer Crop Sciences farm is next door to my property, within 50m. If you could add that I
would appreciate it.

Michael Carroll

------ Original Message ------
From: "LocalPlan (GC)" <localplan@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
To: 
Sent: Friday, 10 Dec, 2021 At 12:07
Subject: RE: consultation response greater cambridge local plan re site 
submission Heydon End ref. no.47352

Dear Michael

Thank you for sending through your response to the Local Plan. We can 
confirm that we have received this.

Kind regards.

Maxine 

Local Plan Team 

w:https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/

w: https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning 

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South 
Cambridgeshire District Councils



Want to work in one of the most exciting and dynamic areas in the Country? 
Join us here at the Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service 

From:
Sent: 09 December 2021 17:10
To: LocalPlan (GC) <localplan@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Subject: consultation response greater cambridge local plan re site submission 
Heydon End ref. no.47352

to Greater Cambridge Planning Team from Dr. Michael Carroll and Vivien 
Hamilton-Carroll  

PLEASE SEE ATTACHED SUBMISSION

Note that the on-line submission system was not working properly and we had to 
send this email, which on telephoning Greater Cambridge and speaking to 
Maxine, we were assured would be an acceptable form of submission,

This submission is a consultation response to the local plan consultation with 
deadline 13 December 2021. It provides additional information regarding a site 
that we put forward as landowner to the Call for Sites. The submission makes 
the case for reconsidering the site, Heydon End reference no. 47352, for 
approval for further consideration in the local plan.

It briefly sets out the policy context, then provides information on two parish 
surveys carried out by Heydon Parish Council which show local support for the 
Heydon End site, and types of development favourable to Heydon End. I also 
provide further information and corrections to the HELAA assessment of this 
site, with important information and corrections relating to many of the issues, 
including corrections to the Availability of Services issue which is the only one 
which was classed as "red". There is also a mistake in the assessment in terms of 
constraints because the assessment did not use the definitive rights of way map 
to check the line of a footpath which actually does not cross the Heydon End 
site.



I would appreciate an acknowledgement of this email when received to show 
submission before the deadline of 13 December 2021.

regards

Michael Carroll

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is 
intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in 
relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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